
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY 22 AUGUST 2019– YEAR 10 
 
If your daughter sat any GCSE exams this summer a copy of her results will be posted home to her 
first class on Thursday 22 August so she should receive them on Friday 23 August. 
 
Your daughter should not come in to school to collect results.  All our resources are concentrated 
on Year 11 and their transition into Year 12 on results day morning.  I will be in my office most 
days however so please contact me by email (nicholas.creasey@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk) or 
telephone (020 3908 3146) if you have any queries or concerns.  I enclose a copy of Information 
about Post Results Services (Reviews of Marking, copies of scripts etc) and this information will 
also be enclosed with the Statement of Results. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr N Creasey 
Examinations Officer 
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